
 

  

 
WA L&I EDI Announcement  

 

Date: February 1, 2017 

 

Re: Changes to Medical Requirements tables for the WA Electronic Data Interchange (EDI); New 

Version (V1.2, revised and posted 2/1/17, effective 3/1/17) 

 

Please forward this announcement to the person in your company who oversees your workers’ 
compensation medical bill data reporting in Washington State.  
 

We have updated L&I’s Medical Requirements tables. The updated version (V1.2, dated 2/1/17) has 

been posted and is available for download at https://walniedi.info.  You can find: 

• The updated tables under the “Implementation Guide” or “EDI Requirements” links on the left-

hand side of the page.  

• Detailed information about the changes in the “Requirement Tables Change Log” located near 

the bottom of the page.  

Highlight of changes to the Requirement Tables effective 3/1/17: 

• The International Association of Industrial Accident Boards and Commissions (IAIABC) has made 

changes to their requirements.  

o These changes are indicated on the WA Requirement Tables Change Log in the IAIABC 

Change Number column. 

o The referenced Change Number is indicated on the IAIABC Master Requirement tables. 

• WA L&I's Event Table specifies 2 stages of implementation:  

o Voluntary and Targeted Reporting (replaces Mandatory Reporting).  

o See the Event Table Overview and the specific Voluntary and Targeted Event Tables for 

more detail.  

 

For additional information or help, please contact your Support Team for the WA EDI at 

walniedi@iso.com or visit https://walniedi.info. 

 

Thank you, 

WA L&I Medical EDI Support Team  

walniedi@iso.com  

 


